March Positive Things

1. John Rice and company are bringing the magic of Camelot to GBC next week starting on Tuesday. Related to this, we are working on delivering the theatre experience to our students via IAV.  I'm hoping it all works out, so we can include our students that aren't able to attend the play in Elko. If it doesn't work out this time, we will hopefully be working on ways to do this in the future. - Michael Bail.

2. Heather and Bret are working on bringing cutting-edge technology to GBC in the form of Virtual and Augmented Reality. This is something I'm working on as well: to bring these technologies to the BAS-DI and tie them in to today's digital world. These are in their infancy, but they are exciting and will help in our path of growth.  -Michael Bail.
3. Congratulations to our new tenured professors: Dr. Scott Gavorsky, Dr. Johnathan Foster and Rick Mackey.-Stephen Theriault

4. The third annual Classified Council Duck Race is right around the corner, so get your fowled friends in training now!"-Michelle Phay
5. There will be a course this summer offered called the Introduction to Shoshoni Language. 
5. Here is a picture of the Rotary Open World Group that was taken on Wednesday March 9, 2016. This is a group of five women from Kamchatka Peninsula of Russia who were in Elko to learn about the American Culture and Free Market Business Model.

Not in the picture but presenting was Lisa Frazier on Distance Education. Robert Hannu, spoke on Class Room Technology Brandy Nielsen spoke on using the SmartBoard to teach Economics and George Kleeb spoke on Entrepreneurship in a Social Medial World. – George Kleeb
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